
                   

ATTENTION 
Paving of the Village streets is scheduled for Sept. 28 or 29, 2023 

weather permitting.  

In the case of inclement weather, the paving will occur next week. 

The areas affected will be Railway Ave. between Bateson St. and Percy 

St., corner of Martin Avenue, and the east side of the north & south 

end of James St. 

Please keep all vehicles off the road while this occurs.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


